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Capturing Sclool Moments

say cheese

School Photo Day is
18 March 2019

Have your child’s school memories captured forever

Please take time to read the relevant information on the MSP Photography
payment envelopes and remember these helpful points:

. - Don’t seal envelopes inside each other. You can pay for all
children in one envelope however each child needs to have their
own envelope on photo day

Family envelopes are available at the school office upon request

Please enclose correct money as no change is given. Cash,
cheques and money orders only (sorry no credit card accepted)

Online orders can be made via https://orders.msp.com.au (you
will require unique shootkey displayed on each order envelope)

For any enquiries, please feel free to contact us

e sarena.palmer@msp.com.au
p 08 8664 1363
f 08 8664 0084
64 Ayr Street, Jamestown SA 5491




